
CITY OF NIAGARA FALLS 
 NEW YORK 

 
 
       April 3, 2023 
 
 
TO:  City Council 

FROM:  Mayor Robert M. Restaino 
 
SUBJECT: CHANGE ORDER #4 – ASBESTOS MONITORING FOR DEMOLITION CONTRACT 
 

   A contract for professional services was awarded to AMD Environmental Consultants, Inc. on October 
21, 2020 for mandated environmental monitoring associated with structural demolition work. 

   Prior to the start of the City’s pending 2023 demolition contract, it is necessary to extend the required 
environmental monitoring tasks, currently being performed by AMD Environmental Consultants, to cover the 
new project. The rates, as previously obtained by competitive bidding, will be held by the consultant and a not-
to-exceed amount of $20,000.00 is requested of the remaining original upset amount to be committed to the 
City’s current demolition monitoring needs. Funding is available through Community Development. 

 Will the Council vote to so approve and authorize the Mayor to execute a change order in a form 
acceptable to the Corporation Counsel? 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
  
     Mayor Robert M. Restaino 
 
 
 
     Anthony Restaino, City Administrator 
 
 
      
     Robert Buzzelli, Civil Engineer III 
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